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1:1 TECHNOLOGY PROGRAM



Shrewsbury Public Schools has committed to the

SHREWSBURY’S 
DIGITAL CONVERSION UPDATE

use of technology to enhance teaching & learning. 

In December of 2011, the School Committee voted
to accept a set of strategic priorities

that included having all students in grades 5-12 being
educated in 1:1 learning environments by 2016.



LEGACY TECHNOLOGY FEE 
PROGRAM TRANSITION INFORMATION

Beginning with the 2015-16 school year, the district will move its 
1:1 program to a district-owned device model, while still enabling 
students to use their iPads both at school and at home. 

District-owned 
device



GUIDING PRINCIPLES 
FOR TECHNOLOGY USE IN THE 
SHREWSBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

ALSO KNOW - In the case of a concern around inappropriate behavior, while 
you are enrolled in school and in a school building, school staff can ask to see 
the contents of devices and accounts.

Respect 
Yourself

Respect 
Others

Be 
Careful



MIDDLE-LEVEL DIGITAL LEARNING
Shrewsbury's entry into 1:1 programming began in the fall of 2012 with 5th and 
6th graders at Sherwood Middle School. Since this initial work, much has been 
learned and the opportunities and innovations within the educational sector continue 
to grow. 

SAMR Video
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